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CONSTRUCTION NEWS RELEASE 
Intersection Lane Closure 

IL 149 (Walnut St)/IL 127(South 5th St) 
Murphysboro 

 
 
CARBONDALE-The Illinois Department of Transportation would like to alert motorists 
traveling on IL 149 (Walnut St.)/IL 127 (5th St.) in Murphysboro of an intersection/lane closure.   
 
Beginning Monday September 27, 2021 at 7:00 a.m. Illinois 149 (Walnut St) will be reduced to 
one-way eastbound traffic between 7th Street and the intersection of Illinois 127/Illinois 13. 
Westbound traffic on Illinois 13 will be reduced to one lane near the Big Muddy Bridge and 
must continue north to Illinois 13/127.  
 
A marked detour will be in place to direct traffic around the work zone. Message boards and 
traffic control devices will be used to inform and direct motorists.  
 
The project involves complete replacement of concrete pavement at the intersection of IL 149 
(Walnut Street) and IL 127 (South 5th Street). 
 
The project is anticipated to be completed by October 15, 2021. 
 
For IDOT District 9 updates on Twitter, follow us at https://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict9 or view 
area construction details on IDOT’s traveler information map on GettingAroundIllinois.com. 
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